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I believe that time change affects the citizens of Oregon negatively. Not only is it 

ridiculous to think that it "saves" time, it also disrupts many peoples sleep. Having a 

singular time without change will benefit Oregonians by having them not worry about 

time changes and can expect the "same" amount of hours in a day. 


